Chestnut on the Green Homeowners Association




January Newsletter

The Current Board
Carol Rettker and Rick Dahl were re-elected at the annual meeting in November.  Below is the 2008 structure of the Board of Directors:

President – Carol Rettker (term up in 2009)

Vice President – Rick Dahl (term up in 2009)

Treasurer – Ann Dee (term up in 2008)

Secretary – Joan Rucker (term up in 2008)

There is currently one unfilled position due to a lack of candidates.  If interested, please contact Elite Management at (708) 218-7509.

Holiday Decorations

Remember that decorations should not be displayed earlier than 30 days before the holiday, and should be removed within 30 days after the holiday.  Thanks for your cooperation!

Other Winter Notes

Our snow clearing contract comes into effect only when snow accumulation is 2” or greater.  Owners are advised to keep a shovel on hand and “safety salt” (a blend of salts – containing lesser amounts of sodium chloride) or calcium chloride to maintain walks for those times when snow accumulation is less than 2”, and for treatment of moderate ice.  Please use snow melts wisely!  Avoid excessive use of ice and snow melts, which may cause damage to concrete and kills vegetation.

Just a Click Away
We currently have over half of the community on an email correspondence list to receive newsletters and other Association documents.  No need to fill out a form to sign up.  If you do not currently receive emails from the Association, feel free to send me an email note at bkovel@elitemgt.net and I will add you to the list.  Email lowers postage costs and allows for simple and efficient communication. 
Newsletters

The Association’s quarterly newsletter is designed to update you of community news and other important events.  If you have something you would like included in the next newsletter, please send the information to bkovel@elitemgt.net.

Other News:

· Consider signing up for the association’s auto debit program.  Simplify things and write one less check per month!  The form is available on the Association’s website at www.chestnutonthegreen1.com. 
· Coupon Booklets have been distributed to unit owners.  Remember to pass these on to new owners in the event of a transfer of ownership.  If you are signed up for automatic payment, you will not be receiving a coupon booklet for 2008.
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